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Janice Shuba
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Chris Rafferty
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Meeting was called to order at 7:45 p.m. at the Cathedral of Learning, University of Pittsburgh by Pete Gannon, General Chairman.

Minutes:  Bob DeBiase reported the July 18, 2001 HOD minutes, financial reports and updated approved Short Course 2001-2002 schedule were mailed to each club and emailed to those in attendance.  Paula Patterson moved and Mark Bellich seconded a motion to approve the July 18, 2001 HOD minutes.  Motion carried.

Treasurer:  July and August income/expense statement, budget vs. actual report and balance sheet were presented and discussed by Mark Bellich.  Mark reported a new line item on the Profit and Loss Statement as Investment Interest PNC Certificate of Deposit.  Mark also reported that zone expenses were within budgeted amounts.  Mike Stragand moved and Amy Bilkey seconded a motion to approve the treasurer’s report.  Motion carried.

General Chairman:  Pete Gannon and Mark Bellich reported on the United States Swimming Convention held in Detroit.  It was reported that a proposal will be presented at next year’s convention to increase National dues by $25.00.  The income generated from this dues increase would be used to increase television exposure of competitive swimming.  Pete Gannon said AMS voted against the presentation of this proposal next year.  (Enclosed is a convention report submitted by Mark Bellich).

Age Group:  John Lynch reported the following update to the 2001-2002 Short Course Schedule:

1) Eastern Zone Sectionals will be moved to March 14-17, 2002 (US Swimming approved).

2) Some clubs have expressed an interest in co-hosting December 8-9, 2001 and February 9-10, 2002 meets.

3) AMS has been notified the University of Pittsburgh Pool is not available February 28-March 3, 2002 for the Age Group Championships.  Consideration will be given to another possible site or changing the date to the following weekend which would conflict with PIAA Championships.

Safety:  Chad Dobrick discussed the Aquatic Facility Hazard Identification and Risk Analysis Checklist.  (Copy enclosed)

New Business:  Chris Rafferty said that PTAC currently has coaching vacancies.

There being no further business, a motion to adjourn the meeting was approved and the meeting adjourned at 9:15 p.m.

The next HOD meeting will be held at 7:45 p.m. on October 17, 2001 in Room 232 of the Cathedral of Learning, at the University of Pittsburgh.
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